
PTA Easter Chocolate Raffle 

On Monday (25th March) tickets for the PTA Easter Chocolate Raffle will be 

available to buy. Tickets can be purchased at the Chocolate Bingo event, which is 

being held on Monday or by: 

1. Children can bring money into school on Monday and buy tickets. 

2. At 3.30pm on Monday, from the hall, tickets can be purchased with cash or 

card. 

Tickets cost £1.00 a strip and by buying a strip of tickets you help support the 

school and the PTA. You also have the chance of winning one of the fabulous 

prizes below and more if you attend the Chocolate Bingo event on Monday! 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

    


